

Coundon Primary School Together Everyone Achieves More



Eco-Squad Minutes: Tuesday 15th November

Eco-Squad members bought their class eco-review. Y6 Eco-squad will collate these together to complete the whole school review.

Discussed litter picking – rota now in place, most year groups have remembered to do this each week. There are still areas of concern at the corner of forest school and Trim Trail. Y5/6 members to focus on ensuring forest school is clear.

Compost bins: some bins are being used for rubbish rather that food waste. Ecosquad members to talk to class to ensure it is just food waste. Y5/6 bin to be moved outside – by the Y4 classrooms.

Walk to School being logged regularly now.

Electricity Use – Mr Fortune spoke to the children about the different size of light bulbs across school in different areas (including Wattage). Mr Scott to calculate estimates for costs of these in key areas across school.

Eco-squad voted that they wanted to run a poster competition focusing on saving electricity. Prizes discussed: plants / eco-books / chocolate. Mr Scott to source and will introduce in whole school assembly.

Eco-squad asked for more black bins for food waste and opportunity to hold a community litter pick.

ACTIONS:

Y6 members to complete whole school environmental review based on class ones completed.

Y5/6 members to focus on ensuring forest school is clear of litter.

Mr Scott to share assembly focusing on electricity use and poster competition Y6 members to start collecting electric meter readings on a weekly basis Mr Scott to order more bins for food waste
